
Rahul and Ashish received their first salary cheques 

Rahul Rana and Ashish Chauhan received their first salary cheques on October 7, 

2023. Both were students of GRIID special school. They were very happy to 

receive their pay cheques from Hotel Hometel where they have been employed.    

  

 



 

Rahul Rana (left) and Ashish Chauhan (right) with their first pay cheques 


